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CORNISH RESCUE SQUAD -2018 

 
Dear Members of the Plainfield and Cornish Communities: 

One again members of the Cornish Rescue Squad would like to thank you for 
your financial support through both town funding and individual donations.  The funds 
are used to pay for insurance, dispatch fees, vehicle registration/maintenance, building 
utilities/maintenance, supplies, equipment, protective gear and training for our members 
along with other day to day costs of operation. 

This year we were blessed with the addition of 5 new Nationally Registered 
EMT’s. These new additions have helped us keep up with the increasing demand for our 
services. In 2018 we responded to 200 plus emergency calls for service. As our 
populations ages, we find that the number of calls also increases where we are often 
responding to multiple calls in a single day. The Rescue Squad works hand in hand with 
Cornish, Plainfield, and Meriden Fire Departments providing  emergency services to our 
communities.  If you are interested in joining, or if you have questions, please contact 
either Gary Chilton at 603-469-3831 or Rob Drye at 603-675-9159. 

If you are interested in becoming an EMR or EMT, please contact Jim 
McCarragher at 603-469-3505. 
   
PLEASE be SAFE!    
DIAL 911 for any emergency, Medical, Fire or Police related.  NH Poison Control 1-
800-222-1222 
 
Sincerely,  
Gary Chilton, President 
Rob D rye, V ice  President 


